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Year in Review 
Socials 

1. Summer socials 

2. Banff trip 

SRP 
1. Akol’s arrival in the summer 

2. SRP bakesale 

3. SRP open house a success 

4. Red cross speaker series 

5. Akol in the gateway!  

6. SRP training for volunteers 

a. We should have another one; it was good to hear from the SRP 

students 

Promotions 
1. Clubs fair 

2. Joint recruitment brochure, lists all of the student group go abroad programs 

3. Experiential learning fair 

4. The places you’ll go with international centre 

Fair Trade  
1. FTMs every 2nd Monday 

2. Reverse Trick-or-Treat went to 500 houses (with EWB and MPH) 

3. Shea Butter at Just Christmas 

Awareness Events 
1. STAND up take action education seminar for high school students 

2. Sustainability awareness week: refugees of the blue planet 

3. Her Challenge Your Challenge 

Leadership and Training 
1. SGS leadership summit: Sepehr and Huiyi 

2. Leadership meeting in Ottawa: Adi 

a. Networking with WUSC representatives across Canada, SRP training, 

etc 

b. Adi shared his tech and social networking skills with other reps! 

3. Annual General Meeting in Ottawa: Julia 

a. Learned about the programs that happened overseas that we support 
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Thanks! For all of everyone’s hard work this semester, it rocked  

 

Ideas for Next Semester 

1. Events Committee meeting was on Sunday 

January: Gender Equality - Hunger Feast Symposia (apply for $800 funding) 
   - SUSJ Faculty Event (how to connect with Faculty to speak at 
events, etc) 
February: Education  - International Week - V-Day Fair Trade Flowers  

- V-Day Vagina Monologues - SRP Gala 
March: HIV/AIDS - Bike for AIDS 
April: Global Partnership - SUSJ Celebration 
 

2. Our executive elections will be in March! Think about it... 

3. Chris Olsen has had to resign from WUSC due to personal reasons, a big 

thanks to Chris for everything he has done in the last 3 years! 

a. If anyone wants to be External Engagement Coordinator until March 

let Adi know 

4. CBC Radio is likely interviewing Akol soon on the SRP  

a. Maybe upcoming feature on SRP students in the Gateway 

5. SRP committee has sent in its recommendations and is right on track. Good. 

6. Video of the Nepal International Seminar 

7. Review of opportunities to go abroad with WUSC, lots of Student without 

Borders positions soon! 

 


